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Our Newest Remodel!
Goldensun has recently completed a remodeling project in one of our homes. The
remodel included the update of a bedroom and a bathroom, as well as the widening of a
laundry area and addition of a half bathroom. A major focus of this project was to help
make the space more accessible to the members living in the home. We are continually
blessed by the donations we receive to help make projects like this possible. Thank you!

Upcoming Events
Monthly Potluck

Please join us on Tuesday, August 7 for
our monthly potluck!

Where: Trinity Mennonite Church



Fellowship Hall
4334 W. Vista Ave. Glendale, AZ 85301

​When: 6pm

All are welcome to enjoy fellowship, food
and fun with the Goldensun community!

Life at Goldensun
Recent snapshots from our summer! BBQs with neighbors, fun outings on the bus,

attending CCV church services on Saturday evenings and meeting new furry friends is all
a part of life at Goldensun!



Rebecca has been serving with Goldensun for a little over 2
years. She began as a volunteer, and discovered how much she
enjoyed spending time with members that she became a part-
time employee!

Rebecca represents Goldensun's mission of encouraging the
growth of the members' independence and spiritual growth.
Rebecca's favorite part of working at Goldensun is getting to be
a part of the member's lives. She feels privileged to be a part of
experiencing their highs (teasing, hugs, singing and laughs) and
to be entrusted as they encounter and work through the lows
(fears and frustrations).

To Rebecca, Goldensun means family. As she describes it, "Goldensun is a diverse
community, but we come to together with encouragement and care for one another."

Thank you Rebecca for your service to our Goldensun community!!!

Donation Requests
Donations are always a blessing to our members at
Goldensun! Items we are currently in need of are:

a new or gently used propane grill
a gently used couch and loveseat
new or gently used dish towels and dish
cloths

If you have any new or gently used items you would like to donate to Goldensun, please
contact the office 623-234-3516, or e-mail Kristin Yoder (goldensundo@gmail.com).
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